- We have one open position
- We received most of our wish list items. two handheld mics, 2 musician chairs, a vacuum for the closet and funding for the new build of a sacristy closet.
- Tonight during mass, we noticed the interruption with Father Paul's microphone. Mike was talking about Lee about there being a potential frequency issue. They are going to work to see what frequency channels are open and hopefully that will fix the issue.
- Holy Week is coming up
 - Holy Thursday will take place in St Joseph Hall. We will use the old altar from the rectory
- -looking at ideas for a Eucharistic procession with other churches in the area. We will work to provide church name, address, and times for adoration at each location. Goal is to have this list solidified by Palm Sunday. Hopefully distributed by ushers and greeters after mass and potentially have Father give it as part of his announcements. We are also looking for short prayers to include as to help people with what to do during Adoration
- Adoration we are going to focus on creating a pamphlet that can help aid someone who doesn't know what to do during adoration and help break down barriers of people being scared to go. Some ideas include having Father make a Facebook or Youtube video about adoration, putting up a sign that can guide people to the chapel, and having the pamphlets of short prayers and a short guide to adoration on the table near the chapel.
- -Archives team since the inception of the glass cases, the team has produced 100 themes. They are asking for more volunteers to help with their effort.
- -Vestments the team is looking at the following new vestments: black deacon stole and rose chasuble. We will put together a quote and propose to the PLC for approval.
- new usher and greeter tags are on their way. They will no longer say welcome but will say "Usher" or "Greeter" at the top. Will look into the welcome desk volunteers to help with assembling.